
 

Vigil of the Installation of 

The Most Reverend 

John Oliver Barres, S.T.D., J.C.L., D.D. 

as the 

Fifth Bishop of Rockville Centre 

St. Thomas More was honored to have our young parishioner Maria Avila-Franklin (center) who was selected to read 
the Prayer of the Faithful at the Vigil Service  on January 30, 2017. 

Bishop Barres greets Fr. Antony who assures our new Bishop of the prayers, 
love and support of the parishioners of St. Thomas More. 


